

CITY OF RAPID CITY

DEPARTMENT OF PARKS AND RECREATION 515 WEST BOULEVARD RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701

Jeff Biegler Parks & Recreation Director (605) 394-5225 To:

Mayor Steve Allender and Council Members

From:

Jeff Biegler, Director

Department of Parks and Recreation

Subject:

Contract for Hot and Cold Beverage Services

Scott Anderson Parks & Cemetery Manager (605) 394-4175

Date:

June 28, 2017

Doug Lowe Recreation Division Manager (605) 394-4168 On June 21, 2017 the Parks and Recreation Department received the following responses to our Request for Proposals for Hot and Cold Beverage Services:

 Coca-Cola Bottling Company High Country Concession Products, Estimated Yearly Price \$19,919

No other proposals were received.

Alex DeSmidt Landscape Architect (605) 394-5225

Staff reviewed the proposal and recommends acceptance. This contract will allow exclusive beverage sales rights and marketing benefits for the term of the agreement at the following Rapid City Recreation facilities:

Jeri Taton Administrative Coordinator (605) 394-5225

- Roosevelt Ice Arena
- Roosevelt Swim Center
- Horace Mann Pool
- Parkview Pool
- Jimmy Hilton Pool
- Executive Golf Course

Recommendation

Authorize Mayor and Finance Officer to sign contract with Coca-Cola Bottling Company High Country to provide Hot and Cold Beverage Services at Rapid City Recreation Facilities from October 1, 2017 through September 30, 2020.